
From: sara@krdistrict.org
To: Kelly Bacon (CD)
Cc: "Hendrix, Leah D"
Subject: RE: another application
Date: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 10:19:22 AM

 
Hi Kelly-
 
The Hein Short Plat (SP-20-00004) does not fall within the KRD; therefore no guidelines to be met!
 
Please let me know if there are any questions!
 
Thanks,
 
Sara Vickers
Lands Clerk/RRA
Kittitas Reclamation District
509-925-6158
 
 

From: Hendrix, Leah D <lhendrix@usbr.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, July 30, 2020 8:43 AM
To: sara@krdistrict.org
Subject: another application
 
Hi Sara -
 
This did not appear to have anything to do with canals or laterals in the area, but will pass on until
you get back on the list.   This one came in the mail, though?
 
Leah Hendrix
Realty Specialist
US Bureau of Reclamation
1917 Marsh Road
Yakima WA 98901
509-573-8120
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